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MEMORANDUM

TO: Board of Supervisors

FROM: Jim Steele, District 3 Supervisor

DATE: February 14, 2017

SUBJECT: Consideration of Letter of Support for Senate Bill (SB) 58 (McGuire)

EXECUTIVE SUMMARY:

As you are aware, Senator McGuire is the author of SB 58 in support of continued State Payment in
Lieu of Taxes (PILT) payments with future state administrations.  Such legislation is good for small
rural counties like ours where publicly owned lands do not generate property tax revenues.

FISCAL IMPACT: _X_ None __Budgeted __Non-Budgeted

Estimated  Cost:

Amount Budgeted:

Additional Requested:

Annual Cost (if planned for future years):

FISCAL IMPACT (Narrative): None

STAFFING IMPACT (if applicable): None

RECOMMENDED ACTION:

I recommend we approve the attached letter supporting Senator McGuire in his efforts to continue

PILT payments, authorizing the chair to sign.
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